
 

 

 

6th ANNUAL DAY CIRCULAR 2022 - 2023 

Kamakoti Nagar 

Dear Parent, 

Greeting from San Academy!!!!!  

The Annual Day is an integral part at San Academy. It is an occasion of 

celebration, felicitation and festivity when students present not only their 

wonderful performances but also receive honours for their academic 

achievements. 

The annual day 2022-23 is woven around the theme:  

“ Cantatus Mundus”(Enchanted Worlds) 

 

Day and Date: Saturday 12th November 

Venue:  JEPPIAAR ENGINEERING COLLEGE, auditorium 

Reporting Time: 

Class 1 to 3: 7:30 am 

Nursery, JrKg, SrKg: 7:45 am 

 

San family extends a hearty welcome to the parents to join us on our 6th Annual 

Cultural Fest. Your presence and appreciation are inevitable and most valuable 

to us. 

The e-invite will reach you shortly. Entry tickets will be sent through your 

ward.  

Please carry your tickets along with you to the venue without fail. 

 Below are the details regarding important instructions for the day: 

 Wear black sleeveless T-shirt with shorts/leggings/tights. 

 No ID card, instead a name tag will be pinned by the co-teachers at the 

venue. 

 Avoid wearing gold or any other ornaments. 

 Hair should be shampoo-washed and oil-free.  

  Please refer to your child’s handbook for footwear and other details. 

 Kindly label your child’s bag with a spare dress in it.  



Refreshment: 

Snacks & water will be provided by the school. Parents to ensure that their 

ward is fed with sumptuous food before the reporting time to the venue. 

A subsidized canteen is set up at the venue. Parents can buy the items 

available in the canteen by showing their entry tickets.  

Parents are also requested not to consume or carry eatables inside the 

auditorium as it is strictly prohibited by venue operators. 

 

DROP TO THE VENUE: 

Students should reach the venue between 7.30 am and 7.45 am. You are 

requested to adhere to the time as attendance of your ward will be registered 

only during this period. Please avoid late coming. 

Kindly hand over your ward to their respective co-teachers at the library 

entrance near the main entrance. 

We request parents not to disturb the teachers in between the arrangements for 

photographs, snacks or for any other request. This causes unwanted and 

enormous confusion to tackle. It also will delay the momentum of the 

preparatory schedule. 

Hope you understand our concern and adhere to the instruction 

accordingly. 

 

DISPERSAL: 

Students will be dispersed ONLY at the end of the program. 

 Parents can collect their wards after the announcement of dispersal at the 

library entrance. 

Your support and co-operation will enable smooth dispersal without delay. 

Let us be an example to our kids as well by adhering to the rules and 

regulations. 

Thanks for all the support, hope to meet you on this grand and exciting 

occasion. 

 

Regards 

Pre-Primary Head. 

San Academy Kamakoti Nagar  


